## Primrose Hill Primary School

Princess Road, Regent's Park, London NW1 8JL

Tel: 020 7722 8500 Fax: 020 7722 5291

admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk

Thursday 24st February 2022





Dear Parents and Carers,

Primrose Hill are excited to be celebrating 25 years of World Book Day on Thursday 3rd March 2022. This year we will have a Costume Parade in the playground – dress to impress! Children will be able to show off their dazzling outfits and prizes and will be awarded for the most inventive costume making at home. Get creative and reuse and reinvent where you can! The children should choose a character from a book they have read.

## What do we want to see?

- Reused materials to make a costume, such as old clothes, hats from cardboard, items used to represent belongings of the character, etc,
- if possible, the book the character is from, but definitely...
- an explanation, written or spoken, of why the character was chosen and why the book is worth reading.

Let's all share our favourite stories!

We are really looking forward to this special event and cannot wait to see all the children dressed up and excited about the stories they love.

Why not visit the brilliant World Book Day website? There is a special section for families:

https://www.worldbookday.com/families/

If you need some ideas for last minute preparations (Don't panic!), get some inspiration...

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3YlwvYHs09A (Please supervise your child if they access Youtube to ensure they do not encounter any inappropriate content.)

So, get started and, above all, enjoy this celebration of the world of story-telling.

Kind Regards,

Marianne Mattinson

Leader of Learning for English.

Head Teacher: Phil Allman